Safety urged during Halloween
revelry

According to the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration, between 2009 and 2013, 43 percent of all
traffic fatalities on Halloween night involved an impaired
driver. In 2013, 26 percent of all pedestrian fatalities on
Halloween night involved an impaired driver.

Law enforcement says whether out trick-or-treating for the
night or heading to a party, it is equally important for
adults and children to take necessary safety precautions. For
those walking door-to-door, consider using light producing or
reflective devices to remain visible to cars. Only cross the
street at crosswalks or corners and only when it is safe to do
so. Costumes should be kept short enough to avoid tripping,
and masks should be lifted or removed while on or crossing a
street.

Drivers need to pay extra attention to pedestrians -
especially small children — as they may be unaware of their
surroundings and trick-or-treaters can appear out of nowhere.
Party hosts need to be ready with non-alcoholic drinks, food,
and the responsibility to make sure their guests get home
safely.
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